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Information from Styrelsen at Brf Västerby regarding recycling food waste 

Hello, 

Thank you for contributing for the environment! The food waste you are sorting and that we 

are collecting will be transformed into biogas and bio manure – two products that fit well 

into a sustainable community. You are making an important environment contribution both 

for yourself and for future generations. 

Järfälla kommun has decided to implement recycling of food waste. Therefore, between 

November 15-26, we will place the below material outside your apartment door in time for 

the start date December 1, 2021: 

 Paper bags for sorting of food waste 

 Paper bag holder 

 Brochure from Järfälla kommun regarding food sorting 

 Instructions” Matavfallsinsamling – Brf Västerby 2021” in both Swedish and English 

 Plastic scraper. 

   

 Place the paper bag into the holder and put your food waste in the bag 

 Do not fill up the paper bag above the dotted line 

 Place nothing but food waste into the paper bag, please see the information enclosed 

 Close the bag up by folding the edge and throw it into the recycling container marked 

as ”Matavfall”. 

Please use the paper bags provided by Järfälla kommun or paper bags approved for waste 

recycling when you sort your food waste. 

If you are in any doubt whether it is food waste or not, sort it as”restavfall” so that the 

quality of the collected food waste remains high. All residents in Brf Västerby will 

collectively pay the cost if the waste is sorted incorrectly. 

Additional bags can be obtained from Coop at Veckovägen, at Järfälla Service center, 

Riddarplatsen 5, or ordered at jarfalla.se/matavfall  

Best regards, 

Styrelsen at Västerby  


